Dear Co Laborers in Christ,

Being a Visionary: Our Lord was always
looking to the next town that needed the Gospel.
We too are seeing open doors for one-on-one
witnessing. May we not become closed to the
outreach of our local Baptist church visitation .
program. See what could be...through the eyes of faith. Thank you once again for
working with us and through us as your missionary family to teach and preach the light of
CRTEETIC .  the Gospel. Matt. 28:18-20.

0Old Suwanee Baptist Church

Buford, Georgia Being a Baptist Church: Ministry here at Vision Baptist
Pastor Tim Gampbell Crestview is teaching us that we are in perilous times.
(770) 945-5451 Through weekly door knocking in our community our souls
are burdened as we hear a verbal denial of the gospel as the
Bible teaches. Sometimes those we talk with have a
distorted definition of who God truly is according to the
Scriptures. We believe that a thorough study and
understanding of the Bible leads a child of God to become a
Baptist. Baptist is not a meaningless label, representing
fundamental Bible truths held by believers since the book of
Acts. A healthy church family also enjoys fellowship with one
another. Vision joined with Pastor Muse’s sending church for il
a special Valentine Dinner with a Bible message for couples, good food ancl plenty of
laughs at game time.

Contact Information:

email jameshansard@mwbm.org
Responsibilities:

« Starting New Churches.

= Restoring Churches.

« Recruiting Church Planters.
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M Being a Preaching Church: What a blessing to have three of

MIé@P}iSm the same preachers return this year for our Annual Bible
. ] Conference of 2023. Passionate Bible preaching is God’s
A SoE K method to expose sin, save sinners, and purify the redeemed.

In February, we were privileged to preach at two of our
supporting churches in Lawrenceville. We also preached and
presented our ministry to the Old Mt. Zion Baptist church family
in Ponce De Leon, Florida.

www.mwbm.org

Being a Missionary: Please pray for our church to have favor with the county and all
the paper work that is in process. Pastor and Sister Muse had the misfortune of being
sick a few days unable to be at church; therefore, it was a blessing to be a fellow helper
to teach and preach during their recovery. We are thankful that the church is actively
supporting five missionary families, looking to add more as we practice world missions. A
selfish church is a dying church. Cathy had her yearly cancer check up, and thank God
she is still doing well. We have both lost some weight and feeling better. Thank you for
your prayers for our ministry, our health, and our family.

Looking Unto Jesus,
Jawmes aond, Cathy Honsowrd

W Being confident of this very thing, that he which fath begun a good
- awork in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ; Phil 1:6



